Steven Liang

From: Alexia J

Sent: Wednesday, May 5, 2021 5:35 PM

To: WaterRateBoard

Subject: Public Comment on Philadelphia's 2021 Water Rates

External Email Notice. This email comes from outside of City government. Do not click on links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender.

TO: Philadelphia Water, Sewer & Storm Water Rate Board
C/0: Steven Liang

1515 Arch Street, 17th Floor

Philadelphia, PA 19102

The residential customer does not need an increase in our water bills. Many people are still out of work or working at
low wage jobs in this city. We are still under a hardship associated with this pandemic. Please do not raise our rates at

this time.

Ms. Alexia Johnson





